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Hansen Division Minutes 

April 19th – 6:00pm 

Percy Page Building – Room 1 

 

1. Review minutes of April 10, 2017 meeting. 

Minutes were reviewed and accepted. 

2. Approve and finalize ratings of Hansen Selectors.  

Wayne Barry was approved as a Selector by the other Selectors.  The 

Selectors agreed that Wayne is rated as a 3.   

3. Discuss Hansen evaluation and draft on April 22, 2017.  

Evaluation is at 11:00a.m. at the Sportsdome.  Gord will send an updated list 

of all players in the Hansen Division and a separate list of players that will be 

there Saturday for the evaluation.  The draft will take place right after the 

evaluation.  Wayne’s team will be picked by Karen and Bruce.   

4. Discuss schedule and playoffs. 

 

- Start date – We propose to start on May 2nd if weather permits. 

- End date – Regular games will end on August 10th and there will be no 

rainout games played after that date.   

- Exhibition games – The first 5 games will be exhibition games.  

- Team names – Let Darlene know if you want to keep your team name from 

last year or change it.  Gary has decided on the Diamondbacks.     

- Playoff schedule and dates – Playoffs will start on August 14th and games 

will be scheduled Monday to Thursday, double knock-out.   

 

5. Discuss Hansen Rules (see rules from 2015 that Gord emailed). 

Rules were reviewed and changes made.  See attached document.  Changes 

will have to be reviewed by the board and approved.   

6. Additions to agenda. 
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Action items for Darlene – email Ben Gona regarding start times for all 

games. 

- Find out from Ben if players that tried out for Hirsch have been notified 

they did not make the division and if they have been notified did they 

indicate they will move to Hansen.  If they have not been notified someone 

from Hirsch should be contacting them.   

- Ask if the board has made a decision on times for each game.  We propose 

games start at 6:00pm and times not be changed for playoffs.   

 

The group decided that we will have another meeting at the end of May to review 

how each team is doing and if there are any issues we need to discuss.  We will 

also have another meeting before playoffs start.  No dates were scheduled at this 

time.   

 

 

 


